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Comments: RE Forest Plan Revision, Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forests

 

Dear USFS,

 

We urge you to adopt Option A for the Hoodoo - Great Burn Roadless Area. Over the years, we've spent many

days backpacking through the magnificent Great Burn country, long recommended by the Forest Service for

wilderness designation, and also an area of importance in the environmental history of the Northern Rockies. It

should remain a quiet landscape, preserved for future generations as a wild place. 

 

We also support giving Recommended Wilderness status to the Bighorn-Weitas Roadless Area. 

 

Sincerely,

 

Thompson Smith and Karin Stallard

53950 Marsh Creek Road

Charlo, MT 59824

406-644-2547

fro@blackfoot.net 

 


